
 
THE CITY OF NEW YORK 
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

NEW YORK, NY 10007 
 
 
Friday, October 12, 2018 
 
 
Taylor Amarel 
 
Re: 2018-002-00312 
 
 
Dear Taylor Amarel, 
 
This letter is a response to your request pursuant to the Freedom of Information Law received on 
July 3, 2018 for the following records: 
 
“I would like to obtain all emails sent to, from, or copied to Bill de Blasio from October 1, 2017 
to Present Day containing the non-case-sensitive key-string: "Extell", "EB-5", or "Barnett".” 
 
After conducting a search, the Mayor’s Office has identified records responsive to your request 
under FOIL. The responsive records are attached. Please note that some responsive material has 
been redacted in part or withheld in entirety as exempt from disclosure pursuant to Public 
Officers Law §87(2)(b) and (g). 
 
You may appeal this determination in writing within thirty days by addressing such an appeal 
to Dustin Saldarriaga, Records Appeals Officer -- FOILappeal@cityhall.nyc.gov. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jimmy Pan 
Associate Counsel 


